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Dr D T George (DA) to ask the Minister of Finance: 

 

Whether any company has been appointed to take charge of the financial management 

of the Government Employee Pension Fund; if not, who is its chief financial officer; if so, 

how was this company appointed?  

 

                

NW2499E 

REPLY: 
 

Yes. A company (Vcoms Pty Ltd)  has been appointed to provide financial management 

services. 

The appointement was made through an advertisement. We requested a placement 

agency contracted by GEPF to assist with the identification of profiles of qualified 

individuals and/or SMME service providers to provide CVs to assist us to obtain interim 

financial management services. 

 


